
IMPORTANT NOTICE  
The Law Society Tribunal is moving and will no longer be located at Osgoode Hall (130 
Queen Street West, Toronto, Ontario, M5H 2N6). 

Effective Friday, September 4, 2015, the Law Society Tribunal’s offices and hearing 
rooms will be located at our new address: 

Law Society Tribunal 
Suite 402 
375 University Avenue 
Toronto, Ontario M5G 2J5 

Please use this address to file any documents with the Tribunal, by mail or in person, or 
to attend a hearing. 

Our email address (tribunal@lsuc.on.ca), telephone number (416-947-5249) and fax 
number (416-947-5219) remain unchanged. 

We look forward to serving you at our new location. 

www.lawsocietytribunal.ca 
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